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would go into the College’s budget and would be available to support other budget priorities 

including new initiatives, academic programs, etc.  
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 A question was raised about the Intercultural and Global Understanding Task Force, which is 

due to expire at the end of the current academic year. Vice President Kress noted that the 

reference is a place holder. The group is of the opinion that the Task Force will be succeeded 

by another group in one form or another. The drafting group may signal, in the draft document, 

that the IGUTF reference would be amended if and when the group is succeeded. Professor 

Huibregtse noted that the future of the IFUTF would be the subject of discussion at a future 

IPPC meeting.  

 

 Regarding the consensual sexual relationship policy, it was noted that the power differential 

between students and faculty members could continue after graduation. In that regard, it was 

suggested that the College must draw a line at some point regarding what behavior it will 

regulate, and graduation seems to be an appropriate point.  

 

 The question was raised as to who must finally approve Part Six. Vice President Kress 

acknowledged that there is some lack of clarity as to whether the faculty actually “approve” the 

policies and procedures set forth in Part Six. President Glotzbach, however, has urged that 

faculty be involved in discussions of faculty obligations.  

 

 


